
  

 

 
 
The application process for a place at High School has opened and will close on 31 October 2023. 
The easiest way to apply is online at Secondary or high school admissions | Secondary or high 
school admissions | Stoke-on-Trent 
https://www.stoke.gov.uk/info/20033/school_admissions/134/secondary_or_high_school_admissio
ns  
 
We strongly advise that you consider St Margret Ward Catholic Academy part of our family of 
schools within The Newman Catholic collegiate. As you are aware we now have a mini bus in 
operation, which takes children to and from St Margaret Ward Catholic Academy each day.  
 
On Saturday 30th September St Margaret Ward will be holding at Open Morning from 10am -12. 
This is a chance for you to view the school but also for your child to take part in lots of fun free 
activities including trampolining, roasting marshmallows, sports activities and science in the lab! 
We will be putting on a school mini-bus which will collect from outside St John’s at 9.45AM on 
Saturday morning and will transport you to St Margaret Ward Catholic Academy. It will drop you 
back off outside St John’s at 12.30pm. 
With thanks, 

 

 

________________________________________________________________ 
Please complete the slip below or phone the school office (O1782 782121) to let us know so that we 
can reserve spaces on the mini bus. 
 
Name………………………………………………………………………………………… 
 
I require ……………………………………….(insert number) of spaces on the mini bus on Saturday 30th 
September. 
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